
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Weekly Northgate News – 17th May 2024  

  

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It had been an exceptionally busy week as all of our Year 6 pupils have taken their SATs.   

We are extremely proud of the efforts they have put in and the impressive way in which they 

have conducted themselves throughout this week.   Today they are having a well-earned visit 

to the cinema.  Well done Year 6! 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Caterpillar, Soyuz and Apollo Classes for 100% attendance. 

Butterflies, Centipedes, Neptune and Apollo Class had ‘no lates’ – well done! 

 

 

School Diversity Week 

School Diversity Week is a celebration of LGBT+ equality and inclusion and is celebrated by 

thousands of primary and secondary schools.  Next week, children will attend an assembly 

with a focus on embracing inclusivity and appreciating diversity within education and the 

community. 

 

Science Evening – Year 5 and 6 

In association with Lowestoft and Great Yarmouth Regional Astronomers (LYRA), we are 

delighted to be hosting a talk for Year 5 and Year 6 children by Cambridge astronomer and 

author Dr Matthew Bothwell on the subject: 
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"Can you blow up the Sun? and other dastardly space questions.” 

Join us to answer all these questions (and more!) on a dastardly tour of our deadly Universe.  

This event will take place on Wednesday 5th June at 6pm in the hall and will last 

approximately an hour. The event is being advertised to Years 5 and 6 first as this subject 

directly relates to the Space curriculum the children learn at the end of Year 5. Spaces are 

limited so booking is required. Letters will be sent shortly - please contact the school office 

to book spaces. The event is free but we will be collecting donations on the night. 

 

Car Park 

The school minibus is used on a daily basis and often departs from school during the early 

morning drop off.  This is a polite request that access from the car park is not blocked by 

cars during drop off times.   Thank you for your cooperation with this.  

 

 

Important Dates  

 

Monday 20th May – Friday 24th May – School Diversity Week 

Monday 20th May – Phonics Screening Check information session for Y1 parents at 2.15 pm 

Wednesday 22nd May – Class Photographs 

Monday 27th to Friday 31st May – Half term 

Wednesday 5th June – Y3 Trip to Hemsby 

Friday 21st June – Year 6 Into University Transition Workshop  

Tuesday 9th July –Transition Day 

Friday 12th July – Annual reports to parents 

Friday 12th July – Reception Trip to Africa Alive 

Monday 15th to Friday 19th July – Year 6 End of Year Celebration Week – details to follow 

Friday 19th July – Am – Y6 Leavers Assembly 

Monday 22nd July – Last day of Summer Term 

 

Have a wonderful weekend.   

 

Susan Bacon     

Headteacher 


